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MedSci 2019 Programme at a glance 
Monday 2nd Sept 2019 

4:00 pm – 6:00 pm Medsci Poster session 

6.00 pm – 6.15 pm Opening: Peter Shepherd, Queenstown Research Week Chair 

6.15 pm – 7.00 pm Queenstown Research Week Plenary Lecture:  

7.00 pm – 9.00 pm QRW Social 

 

Tuesday 3rd Sept 2019 – Societies Day 

9.00 am – 
10.00 am 

MedSci Plenary Lecture: Prof John Osborn 

New insights into kidney-brain communication in cardiovascular disease 

10.00 am – 
10.30 am 

Morning Tea 

10.30 am – 
12.30 pm 

Session 1A: 

PSNZ Bullivant Prize Finalists 

Symposium 1B (NZSE): 

Perspectives and problems of 
puberty 

Session 1C 
IBTec Student Oral Award Finalists 
and Free Communications 

12.30 pm – 
1.30 pm 

Lunch and separate PSNZ and NZSE AGM’s 

1:30 – 2:30 MedSci Plenary Lecture: Prof Herbert Herzog 

 

 

2.30 pm – 
3.30 pm 

Session 2A: 

PSNZ Hubbard Prize Finalists 

Session 2B (NZSE): 

Nancy Sirett Lecture and Student 
Oral Award Finalists 

Session 2C: 

Free Communications 

3.30 pm – 
4.00 pm 

Afternoon Tea 

4.00 pm – 
6.00 pm 

Session 3A: 

Free Communications and 
PSNZ Presentations/Awards 

Symposium 3B: (Sport Ex & Nut., 
Massey) 
New insight into the cellular and 
molecular regulation of aging 
muscle 

Symposium 3C: (ABI) 
Computational and experimental 
physiology of our various organ 
systems 

  

7.00 pm  MedSci Dinner + Prize-giving  
 

 

Wednesday 4th Sept 2019 – Symposia Day 

9.00 am – 
10.00 am 

MedSci Plenary Lecture: Prof Rosalind John 

 

10.00 am – 
10.30 am 

Morning Tea 

10.30 am – 
12.30 pm 

Symposium 1A (PSNZ):  

Novel insights into cerebral 
blood flow dysregulation in 
cardiovascular disease. 

Symposium 1B (CNE): 

Homeostatic neural circuits 

Session 1C 
Free Communications 

12.30 pm – 
1.30 pm 

Lunch and MedSci AGM 

1.30 am – 
3.30 pm 

Symposium 2A (PSNZ):  

New Concepts and Emerging 
Therapies for Cardiac 
Dysfunction 

Symposium 2B: (CNE) 

Hypothalamic regulation of 
behaviour 

Session 2C 
Free Communications 

3.30 pm – 
4.00 pm 

Afternoon Tea 
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4.00 pm – 
6.00 pm 

Symposium 3A (PSNZ): Novel 
targets and diagnostics in 
cardiovascular disease: from 
discovery science to clinical 
application 

Session 3B: 
Free Communications 

Session 3C:  
Infoblitz Presentations & Free 
Communications 

6:00 – 8:00 Mixer 

 

7.00 pm Fashionomics 

 

 


